
 

 

 

 

 

Re: Case: 21-0960-EL-BGN, Chipmunk Solar  

OPSB Members 

 

I urge Board members to approve the Chipmunk Solar Project. This project will bring money to 

local schools. This will help children have the resources they need to be successful. COVID has 

shown how technology is becoming increasing important for schools. But, technology is 

expensive! Chipmunk Solar will help children bridge the technology gap. 

Also, Ohio needs clean energy! Just recently, another major study has outlined the dire 

consequences of climate change. Ohioans want and need clean energy. I urge you to allow 

Chipmunk Solar to go forward. 

 

Stephen Ploetz 
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